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PRESENTS	THE	
Noah	Pollock	Youth	Football	Scholarship	

	
The	Keystone	Bills	Youth	Football	organization	in	partnership	with	D1	
Tampa	is	proud	to	announce	the	Recipient	of	the	Noah	Pollock	
Football	Scholarship:		

Bryce	Waters	
Super	Midget	Football	

	
Bryce had outstanding letters of recommendation and a great hand-written 

letter from himself.  He even came and turned the application in-person 
(with his mother of course) and was an impressive young man. 

_ The D1 Tampa Team 	
	
This	scholarship	was	established	to	honor	the	family	and	memory	of	
one	of	our	fallen	teammates.	The	athletes	interested	in	playing	
football	in	Hillsboro	County	who	applied	were	between	the	ages	of		
7-13	and	were	required	to	submit	an	application	including	a	one	page	
paper	summary	describing	their	accomplishments	including	a	letter	of	
recommendation.	The	applicants	were	judged	on	the	following	
criteria:	
	

Ø Community	involvement	
Ø Leadership	&	Sportsmanship	Qualities		
Ø Academic	Achievement	

	
Thank	you	to	Coach	Taylor	&	Kay	Scott	the	owners	of	D1	Tampa	for	

always	stepping	up	to	support	our	youth	athletes!	


